
Santan Elementary School has some financial needs that aren’t met by the annual budget, but 

we try to keep the fundraising programs to just a few throughout the year. There are several 

ways you can invest in the Santan Elementary community without doing more than what you 

would normally do. These programs are simple to set up and require little more than a few 

minutes of your time, but make a huge difference when everyone participates.  

Even better, these programs are not limited to just Santan Elementary families. Share this info 

with friends, grandparents and other family as they can help make a difference too.  

Box Tops for Education 

Help Santan earn money for something you might otherwise just throw away. Santan receives 10 cents for every valid 

Box Top turned in as a part of the school wide program. This accounts for roughly $1500.00 annually with only minimal 

effort. And now there are TWO ways to contribute to the Santan bottom line.  

OLDIE BUT GOODIE WAY- Official collections of the physical Box Top logo found on participating items take place three 

times a month (September, November and March), but Box Tops can be sent in to your child’s classroom throughout the 

year at your convenience. If you would like to help out with the official collection and counting for 1-2 classrooms, 

please email santanelementarypto@gmail.com.  

NEW WAY- Box Tops is changing to fit today’s families. The new and improved Box Tops mobile app uses state –of-the 

art technology to scan your store receipts, find participating products and instantly add Box Tops proceeds to Santan’s 

earnings online. It is more convenient, easy to use, the school earns the money in real time and participants have access 

to special bonus offers on top of the everyday Box Top earnings. All without having to do any clipping! Download the 

app today! 

Fry’s Community Rewards  

Fry’s Food Stores is committed to supporting the programs in our community. All you have to do is log onto 

www.frysfood.com/topic/new-community-rewards-program to register your Fry’s VIP card to Santan Elementary School 

and every time you shop and use your VIP card, you will earn rewards for our school. It is easy to do, but it must be 

renewed on an annual basis. If you haven’t done it recently, you will need to check to see if Santan Elementary is still 

your selected community program.  This program contributed $2400 to Santan last year and has plenty of growth 

potential.  

Chandler Fashion Center School Cents Program  

Shopping at Chandler Fashion Center can score you more than a good deal at Macy’s. It can also earn Santan Elementary 

a financial reward anywhere from $400 to $3000. For purchases August 1st- March 31st, simply register your receipts 

online or turn them in to the designated location at Chandler Fashion Center near Barnes & Noble. Santan will compete 

against other local area programs to see who will bring home the biggest prize, but all programs are guaranteed a 

financial reward. For more information and to register your receipts online go to www.shoppingpartners.com/chandler.  

http://www.frysfood.com/topic/new-community-rewards-program
http://www.shoppingpartners.com/chandler



